
 

 

BROADS AUTHORITY 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No. 01 of 2019 
  

Navigation Restriction due to Dredging 
Operation on the River Bure and Fleet Dyke 

 

Notice is hereby given that dredging operations are 
programmed to commence from Monday 4 February 
until Friday 31 May 2019, during the hours of 0800 hours 
and 1600 hours daily, excluding weekends.  
 
The works may restrict access to South Walsham Broad 
via Fleet Dyke and the passage of vessels from the south 
of Acle Bridge (Marsh Farm) to ‘Oby Mill’. 
 
The navigation will remain open but mariners must 
exercise great care whilst proceeding past the works.  All 
equipment will be lit and signage will be in place to warn of 
restrictions and delays. 
 

Adrian Sewell 
Rivers Engineer 
Broads Authority 
62-64 Yare House 
Thorpe Road 
Norwich, NR1 1RY 11 January 2019 


